
  
 

  

 

Webinar 
Coding and thinking design for building skills in computer science  

In the framework of European initiative STEM Discovery Campaign 2020, EU-Track Association, is organizing the 
webinar “Coding and thinking design for building skills in computer science”. 

This event is addressed to headmasters, teachers and experts who wish to discover how to encourage, mainly 
girls, on developing thinking design skills and starting computer science careers.  

It will be an opportunity to learn about the tools and methodology developed by the Coding4Girls project team 
and to know how experts, teachers and students can participate in their validation phase. 

16 April 2020, at 15:00 
 

AGENDA 

15:00-15:15 Welcome 

Michela Tramonti – Vice President EU-Track 

15:15-15:30 Coding as Cross-curricular competence 
Prof. Maria Cristina Bevilacqua 

15:30-15:45 Design thinking approach and C4G software: how to develop coding skills in young students. 

 Michela Tramonti – Vice President EU-Track 

15:45-16:00 Q&A 

 
Contacts:  info@eu-track.eu  

Project Website: www.coding4girls.eu  

 

mailto:info@eu-track.eu
http://www.coding4girls.eu/



